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Senate Committee on International Activity 

 
Present: Dugan O'Neil, Chair, VPRI 

Tracey Mason-Innes on behalf of Rummana Khan Hemani, Vice Chair, VPA 
Jeff Derksen, Graduate Studies (non-voting) 
Bonnie Gray, Applied Sciences 
Carolyn Hanna, International Student Services 
David Hik, Sciences 
Shaheen Nanji, SFU International 
Wendy Steinberg, Lifelong Learning 
 

Guests: Carol Zachs, Senior Director (Interim) Global Engagement, SFU International 
 

Regrets: Michèle Schmidt, Education 
Sarah Henzi, Arts & Social Sciences 
Michael Favere-Marchesi
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5. International Activity Roundtable - Members inform each other of key new international activities in their 
departments and Faculties. 

• Shaheen Nanji: SFU International has an active search for a Continuing Director of Global Engagement. 

• Dugan O’Neil: Congratulations to Shaheen Nanji, appointed Executive Director of SFU International.  

• Jeff Derksen: Most mobility in Grad Studies has been very interrupted by the pandemic. Receiving some 
requests for exchanges: a small uptick of US Fulbright Award recipients and students from Spain’s 
University of Vigo. Exchanges with the University of Vigo are due to friendly arrangements based in long 
standing research relationships and resulting in about one student per year. Seeking advice as to what 
scale merits an MOU. . Shaheen offered that SFU International provides advice and assistance with this.  

• Carolyn Hanna: International Services for Students has launched exchange applications for 2022-23. First 
round closed February 1st and already 


